
 
 
 

September 6, 2007       For Immediate Release 
 

Prince of Wales Public School 
Celebrates New Playground 

Students at Prince of Wales Public School will happily be attending school on Sunday, 
September 9. Instead of developing their literacy skills or working on math 
manipulatives, the students will be trying out their new playground for the first time.  

The event, which is open to all community members, features a free BBQ lunch from 
11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., face painting for kids, and a raffle and nickel sale. A highlight of 
the event will be a special performance by magician Ken McCreedy. 

The Prince of Wales playground features two play structures; one for primary students 
and one for older students in the junior and intermediate grades.  

Primary students will love the money bars, the three different slides and the climbing 
apparatus, while the intermediate students will be wowed by the rock climbing set-up, 
ropes and sliding poles.  

For more information about the Prince of Wales Public School (95 Facer Street, St. 
Catharines) Playground Event, please contact Candi Sitko, Principal, Prince of Wales 
Public School: 905-937-2225 or Candi.Sitko@dsbn.edu.on.ca 
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